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Hello Suzanne,
 
We would like to make a presentation to the Langley Township council on June 14th

regarding two topics. First, we have noticed a need for increased accessibility at the
Brookwood plaza. In response to this, we started a petition. We would like to highlight
this accessibility issue and share the results of our petition. Second, we have
received funding from the federal government to develop an online accessibility map
for Langley, BC. This map will greatly increase the freedom for those challenged by
disabilities. We hope to share the purpose and scope of this project, in addition to
requesting some funding to increase the robustness of the app. To cover these issues
succinctly, we would like to make a short 10 minute presentation to council. Looking
forward to seeing you all again (virtually).
 
Best Regards,
 

Zosia Ettenberg
Executive Director
Langley Pos-Abilities Society
#80 - 2270 - 196 St., Langley BC V2Z 1N6
604 354-1722 Direct 604 961-0117
zosia@pos-abilities.org
www.pos-abilities.org
facebook | instagram | Linkedin
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